
BRIGHTSPEED OF WISCONSIN LLC

1905 WARD AVENUE LA CROSSE WI 54601

608 780-0895 TOM.L.MURRAY@BRIGHTSPEED.COM

New buried fiber optic to be placed from an existing hand hole located at the east lot line of 150 Buchner Place, westerly to the east lot
line of 134 Buchner Place. A 1 1/4 inch duct will be directionally bored for approximately 140 feet in the boulevard behind the south curb
line of Buchner Place. A new 30"x48"x18" hand hole will be placed near the back of right of way at the east lot line of 134 Buchner Place.

150 BUCHNER PLACE, 134 BUCHNER PLACE
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City of La Crosse Engineering Department
Phone: 608-789-7505   Email:  engineering@cityoflacrosse.org   http://cityoflacrosse.org

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




